
Getting to Know Our  

New Director at Large, 

Hannah Inchiostro 

By: Maddox Murphy 
I have recently visited with one of our new Directors 

at Large, Hannah Inchiostro.  Hannah is from St. Charles, 

Missouri, and has 2 horses and 1 dog.  Her horses’ names 

are Babe and Hope, and her dog’s name is Lucky.  She 

started showing MQHA about 2 years ago in Small Fry 

Walk Trot, and in her 2nd year she showed in Novice 

Youth Western Riding. 

Hannah’s favorite MQHYA experience is winning the 

High Point belt buckle for Western Riding.  Her favorite 

horse show is the American Royal, and her favorite class 

is western pleasure. 

Hannah’s favorite color is blue, and her favorite 

candy is a Three Musketeers candy bar.  Her goal as 

Director at Large is to have everyone feel comfortable 

around each other at the shows.  Thanks, Hannah, for all 

you do for MQHYA! 

  


